
 

 
 
 

 
 

Andrew MacDougall joins the Manor House team as Executive Chef! 
 

Beatrice and Daniel are delighted to welcome local award-winning Executive Chef 
Andrew MacDougall as the newest team member to the Manor House. 
 

 
 
Andrew brings with him many years of experience in creating outstanding menus 
appreciated by guests and recognised by the hospitality industry. Andrew was 
awarded 2AA Rosette for his food and most recently, he became a regional winner of 
the Executive Chef of the Year of the Scottish Hotel Awards 2020. 
 

To provide an exceptional fine dining experience by serving seasonal cuisine 
bringing out the best of the wonderful local products from sea, shore and mountains 
is the heart of the philosophy of the new owners of the Manor House, Beatrice and 
Daniel.  
 

Hence, Andrew’s qualifications and passion for food and nature, his drive for 
excellence and his strong roots in Oban make him the perfect fit for the new chapter 
of this prestigious and renowned waterfront address located at the south shore of 
Oban Bay. 
 

The Manor House will re-open as an elegant hotel on the 26th of April. We are looking 
forward to having your company. Accommodation bookings can be made through our 
website, restaurant bookings by phone 01631 566 429 (unfortunately, we cannot 
accept walk-in customers). 


